O

BERMUDA ZOOLOGICAL SOCIETY

“to inspire appreciation and care of island environments”

July 10, 2008

Sousa's Landscape Management Co. Ltd.
P.O. Box PG 130

Paget, PG BX

Mr. Jeff Sousa

Dear Mr. Sousa:

Thank you for your support of the Bermuda Zoological Society (BZS) Raffle. We sincerely
appreciate the donation of a gift certificate for the set of ornamental pots. All proceeds will
benefit BZS, contributing to our ability to conduct conservation research and education
programmes that inspire appreciation and care of island environments.

The raffle draw will take place at our annual “Santa Comes to BAMZ” event. [ am sure the
winners will appreciate and enjoy the prize which you donated.

Thank you again for your generous contribution.

Sincerely,

Joanne Chisnall
Volunteer Coordinator
volunteers.bzs@gov.bm
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